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Barcelona, 24th of May 2024 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Allied Health Professional Validation letter 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is to acknowledge that Mrs. Carmen Blanco has been involved in the donation and 
transplantation field since 2004, when she started her work career in the training 
department of Transplant Procurement Management, DTI Foundation. 
 
Concerning her academic background, Mrs. Blanco has a Bachelor’s degree of Arts in 
English studies and Master of Arts in Translation and Localisation. 
 
She is currently the head of educational programs at DTI Foundation and usually attend 
international congresses in the donation and transplantation field, to be updated on the 
state-of-the-Art and to keep in touch with the donation and transplantation network of 
professionals.  
 
I remain at your disposal for further information. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Martí Manyalich 
President of DTI Foundation 


